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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

We have introduced Times Table Rock Stars to Emerald class this week. I am so 

pleased that we are so excited about it and it is wonderful to see that so many 

people have visited and played on the app/website already. I look forward to seeing 

how the children progress with their tables each week. 

Next week is the school trip to Berkeley Castle. The children have spent a long time 

designing, building and writing about dragons and I hope this will all lead to a 

brilliant school trip on Thursday. The children need to remember their packed lunch, 

wear uniform and sensible outdoor footwear. 

This week: 

In English, we have been completing our story writing as well as writing Dragon 

descriptions, applying our adjectives. We have also been looking at alternative 

sounds with the ‘ow’ sound. The children learnt that ‘ow’ can make two different 

sounds in words such as snow and clown. We have been looking for patterns with 

their spellings and noticed that the ‘ow’ words tend to have the ‘ow’ sound at the 

end or very near the end of a word. 

In Maths, we have continued multiplication and have learnt to use arrays to help us 

solve problems. The children were able to reason the method and solve different 

problems. 

When we weren’t busy making dragons, we were also programming with our maps 

and identifying parts of the human body. We still need to continue with this learning 

next week.  

     

   


